
Updated Press Release 

For Immediate Release 

Monday, March 17th, 2020-12:00noon 

Please Be Advised: 

1. Amid COVID-19 Pandemic, Governor Cuomo has postponed all 
Village Elections until Tuesday, April 28th, 2020.  ALL Voting 
Districts for the Village of Monticello- 6, 7, 8, 9 & 10 will be located 
at the Ted Stroebele Recreation Center-10 Jefferson Street, from 
12:00 noon to 9:00pm.   

 
 

2. The Village of Monticello offices including the Justice Court will 
be CLOSED to the Public beginning, Tuesday, March 17th, 2020 
through March 31st, 2020 and the doors to Village Hall and the 
Justice Court will be locked. Any and all correspondence can be 
done via the phone, email and the regular mail. 

 
3. All VILLAGE Programs that were being held in the Ted 

Stroebele Recreation Center will be suspended until further 
notice. 

 
 

4. The Planning Board Meeting that was scheduled for Tuesday, 
March 24th, 2020 at 7:00pm has been CANCELLED. 
 

5. ALL RECYCLING in the Village of Monticello has been 
SUSPENDED until further notice.  Please DO NOT Add it to 
your regular household garbage. 

Please know that the Village of Monticello is taking all of the necessary precautionary measures 
for the safety and health for our employees and residents while adhering to any and all mandates 
and directives from our State and Local Officials.  If we can be of any assistance, please do not 
hesitate to contact the Village at 845-794-6130. 

Thank you. 

Mayor Gary P. Sommers 

Village of Monticello 


